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Conference Focus Area Relevant to this Proposal: Arts and creative imagining (Hope and resilience in the Anthropocene) 

Type of Participation Proposed: Mini-workshop or facilitated practice
Abstract 

When faced with challenges, a shared sense of hope for what we are capable of is essential. In this experiential mini-workshop, we will use a simple process to connect with each other’s vision for the future.  Drawing on Appreciative Inquiry techniques, you will be invited to share stories, discover strengths and imagine what is possible. You will practice listening with curiosity and experience how a simple shift in perspective can inspire and enrich your self and those around you. 

The facilitated process starts with a brief introduction to the principles of Appreciative Inquiry and explanation of the activity. The activity involves participants forming groups of two or three people. One person will take the role of the storyteller, another person the interviewer and the third person an observer (if available). The interviewer will be given a set of prompt questions which they can chose to use or adapt, as they invite the storyteller to tell a story (5-10 minutes). The storyteller is invited by the interviewer to select a memory of a time when they felt they were successful in inspiring or building change to benefit the health of the Earth. The interviewer prompts the storyteller to connect with the memory and articulate what strengths they personally brought to that experience. The storyteller is asked to imagine what it would be like if the future was full of those types of experiences, determine what is possible and consider how they might use their strengths to create such a future, in a practical way. The interview process is semi-structured, with the emphasis on eliciting a positive story. Once the activity is completed, the participants debrief the experience in their small groups and then share their learnings with the larger group, before the session concludes.
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